
 
TAHOE TRUCKEE UNIFIED SCHOOL 

DISTRICT PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The Tahoe Truckee Unified School District Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing 

on the proposed FY 2023-24 Local Control Accountability Plan and the proposed FY 

2023-24 Budget on June 7, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. at the Tahoe Truckee Unified School 

District, 11603 Donner Pass Road, Truckee, California. 

 

The Tahoe Truckee Unified District board meeting is accessible to the public via live 

streaming at http://tahoetruckeemedia.org. For public comments in person, please 

arrive at the TTUSD district office and fill out a public comment card in the lobby 

before the meeting begins. You can also send your public comment via email at 

boardroom@ttusd.org on a board meeting day. Emailed public comments will be 

shared with the board members before the board meeting and archived in the public 

minutes of the meeting as a matter of record. 

 

The proposed Budget and the proposed Local Control Accountability Plan will be 

available for public inspection at least three days before the date set for the public 

hearing. During regular business hours, the proposed Budget and the Local Control 

Accountability Plan will be available for public inspection at the Tahoe Truckee Unified 

School District, 11603 Donner Pass Road, Truckee, California. 

 

http://tahoetruckeemedia.org/

